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Top Left: 2008-2010 President of the Kastellorizian Association of Victoria with Michael

Spartels with 2008-2010 Vice President of the Kastellorizian Association, George

Verginis and Laiki Bank Representative Mr. Athos Euripidou.

Right: George Verginis and Michael Spartels awarding Mrs. Ricky Kehaidis with her prize

of a trip for two to Kastellorizo

Kastellorizian Association of Vic 

Social Report

85th Anniversary Dinner Dance

See Page 13 of Kazzie News #140, February 2011 

for accompanying article

http://www.kastellorizo.com.au/


85th Anniverary Dinner  Dance, Megiste Club and Children’s 

Christmas party
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Top: Father Christmas arriving with his wheelbarrow full of gifts.

Middle: President Yvonne Panagacos announcing the winners

of the colouring competition. Bottom: Members and their

children enjoying the day with Father Christmas.

Kastellorizian Association of Vic Social Report

Christmas Party, Sunday 5th

December, 2010

Pictured above Peter Kritikides demonstrating to the

Kastellorizian Association of Victoria’s members at the Megiste

Club function last September.

Below Yvonne Kaponis signing her cook book The Greek Bible

at the Megisti Club function in November 2010. Insert: The

Greek Bible book cover . Look out for it in book stores.

See pages 15 & 16 of 

Kazzie News #140, February 2011

for accompanying article
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Megiste Club, 2010


